
Dear Commissioner, 
 
I am writing to voice my objection to the proposed changes to the present parallel 
importing regime. I feel that any changes will be detrimental to the Australian book 
industry, to authors and publishers alike. I urge you keep the regime as it is.  
 
On a further related matter I received an email from Dymocks Booklover club 
inviting me to sign their petition to you to change the law on parallel importing. I was 
disturbed at this use/ misuse of their customer base to support their own agenda.  
 
I am not an author, nor do I work in the publishing industry. I am a librarian and am 
very concerned about the fragility of Australian publishing. I urge you not to change 
the existing system. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jill Quin 
Glebe NSW 2037 


